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The following questions relate to planning applications featuring use class A5 (i.e. hot food takeaway), under the Town and Country Planning (Use Classes) Order 1987.
Where we refer to “applications featuring use category A5”, this includes applications featuring sole use as category A5, and includes applications featuring a change of use to category A5. But does not include applications featuring a combined use of category A5 alongside another use category (e.g. A3 & A5 combined).
Where we refer to “the last 5 years”, this refers to applications submitted from 1st September 2012 until 1st September 2017.
1) 	Out of the planning applications that you have received in the last 5 years featuring use category A5, how many of these applications have been granted planning permission?
We do not record when an application featuring a specific use category has been submitted, therefore are unable to accurately search our records.  We can provide brief details of applications where e.g. “A5” or “hot food takeaway” was included in the proposal/description if requested.
2) 	Out of the planning applications that you have received in the last 5 years featuring use category A5, how many of these applications have been refused planning permission?
See 1) above.
3) 	Out of these refused applications (detailed in question 2), how many have been appealed by the applicant? 
See 1) above.
4) 	Out of these applications appealed by the applicant (detailed in question 3), how many of the appeals have been allowed?
See 1) above.
5) 	Does your council currently have a Local Plan Document or Supplementary Planning Document in place, which details the council’s approach to fast food takeaway planning applications? 
Yes – the Healthy Torbay SPD:
http://www.torbay.gov.uk/council/policies/planning-policies/local-plan/spd/
5a. 	If YES, when did you release this document? (Please detail the month and year)
April 2017.
5b. 	If NO, do you have plans to release a document of this description? (Please detail the month and year you expect to release this document)
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The information supplied to you continues to be protected by the Copyright, Designs and Patents Act 1988. You are free to use it for your own purposes, including any non-commercial research you are doing and for the purpose of news reporting. Any other re-use, for example commercial publication, would require the permission of the copyright holder.

For more information on requesting to re-use information held by Torbay Council under the Re-Use of Public Sector Information Regulations, 2005 please visit www.torbay.gov.uk/accesstoinformation/psi
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